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Volunteer Opportunity: Teddy Bear Bash 2022
About Jim Pattison Children’s Hospital Foundation
Jim Pattison Children’s Hospital Foundation is dedicated to raising funds for the enhancement of maternal and children’s healthcare in Saskatchewan. 
Opportunity Overview
A local non-profit titled Harris' Hope Foundation is hosting an event Saturday, September 25 at the Brighton Amphitheatre called the Teddy Bear Bash. It is a reincarnation of the old bash the Children’s Health Foundation once held.  
The main event if from 12:00 -4:00 and they need help running booths for Teddy's to have health check ups, a 50/50 draw, door prizes, a photo booth, face painting and admissions. They also require help with set up and take down. 
The funds raised at this event with help to provide furnishings for a Maternal Quiet Room at JPCH, which will aid in the support of perinatal loss families.
Please note that you must be a registered volunteer with JPCHF.  This is a third party event and therefore, recruiting and vetting of new volunteers will not be conducted. 
If you are available to help for any portion of this day, please email Wendi Stumborg at hhfyxe@gmail.com.  

Qualifications: 
· Police Records Check and application on file with JPCHF
· Pleasant manner, dependability
· Strong communication 
· Able to stand and walk for long periods of time
· Able to dress accordingly for various weather as this is an outside event


Support: Training for these positions will be provided. Organizers will be on Site to help where required. 


Age Requirement:	18+ 

To volunteer for this opportunity please contact Wendi Stumborg at hhfyxe@gmail.com.  
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